CORONAVIRUS /COVID-19 PRECAUTIONS
AT (COMPANY NAME)

REGARDING SAFETY:

At (COMPANY NAME), safety is very important.

For your peace of mind, when our techs come into your home, they are equipped with nitrile gloves and disinfectant products that they use before and after they are done working.

As part of our safety procedures, the tech will use disinfectant wipes on surfaces that are frequently handled such as thermostats and switches and spray Lysol disinfectant spray where needed, such as in kitchens and bathrooms.

If you have sensitivities to these products, please let us know.

It is also important that we do not transport the virus from one home to another.

Therefore, we will need to determine if a visit to your home will present a Coronavirus risk. Here are the questions you can expect to be asked:

· Has anyone living in your house been on a cruise ship in the last 14 days?
· Has anyone living in your house traveled to a CDC high-risk area within the last 14 days?
· Has anyone living in your house had contact with a person who has traveled to a CDC high-risk area within the last 14 days?
· Has anyone living in your house had contact with a person who has been diagnosed with the Coronavirus disease?
· Does anyone living in your house have a fever?
· Does anyone living in your house have a recent onset cough?
· Does anyone living in your house have difficulty breathing?
· Does anyone living in your house have other acute respiratory symptoms?
· Is anyone living in your house under quarantine?

If the answer is yes to any of these questions, then providing service at your home could put the service technician and subsequent customers at risk and we want to take the proper precautions necessary.

REGARDING YOUR SCHEDULED VISIT AND YOUR PEACE OF MIND.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your peace of mind is important to us. Therefore, in the current circumstances it is understandable if you wish to postpone scheduled visits. Just give us a call!

